
St Paul’s Performing Arts Project 

 

 

Making effective use of 
 your speaking voice 

 

 

When and where? Friday evenings 6 – 6:30pm in the  

Sanctuary from 4th October – 13th December 

 Anyone who speaks publicly in the church Who is it for?

whether reading the lessons in services, leading prayers, 

making reports in meetings or participating in drama  

and for those who would like to do these things but feel 

nervous about it 

What are we aiming for?  

•  with or without a microphone Being heard

•  with good sense and expression Reading

• clearly at an appropriate pace Speaking 

•  in speaking, reading and performing Confidence

•  what our technology can and can’t do Understanding

• he best out of microphones Getting t

•  a short drama in a service during Advent Putting on

 

 Come to a taster session on Friday 4th October at Interested?

6pm or any other Friday We’re aiming to make it fun for 

everyone, so don’t be shy! 


